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Crowder Student Art on Display 
 

Neosho, MO – The Crowder College Art department has its fall show now through December 8, 9am-4pm, 
Monday through Friday in the Longwell Museum located inside the Elsie Plaster Community Center. An 
artist reception will be held Friday, December 4, 5-7pm. This event is free and open to the public. 
 
Art Instructor Casey Smith noted this would be the largest show they have had this year. It will include art 
and design work as well as graphic design work. The artwork will also be available for viewing December 
8, during the Book Talk of former Crowder President, Dr. Kent Farnsworth. 
 
For more information please feel free to contact Smith at: CaseySmith@Crowder.edu 
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Please contact Casey Smith at the above email or my office if you have additional questions. 
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